
 
 
 

 

Pully 6 March 2019 
 

New Sidel Group CEO appointed 
 

The Tetra Laval Group Board has appointed Ms Monica Gimre, President & 
CEO of Sidel Group effective July 1, 2019. The appointment follows the 
decision by Mr Sam Strömerstén to retire from his position after more than 
three years as President & CEO and 36 years with the Tetra Laval Group. 
 
Monica Gimre is presently Executive Vice President Processing Solutions & 
Equipment in Tetra Pak. Prior to her present position she has had several 
managerial positions in the Group, including Vice President Marketing and 
Portfolio Management and Vice President Technical Sales and Service for 
Tetra Pak’s Processing business. She joined the Tetra Pak Global 
Leadership Team in 2016. 
 
Ms Gimre, who is 58 years old has a Master of Science in Chemical 
Engineering, Lund University, Sweden.  
 
 
 
About Sidel 
The Sidel Group is a leading provider of equipment, complete solutions, 
packaging design and services for packaging beverages, food, home and 
personal care products in PET, can and glass. Sidel has 5,300 employees, 
revenue in 2017 of EUR 1.4 billion. More information can be found at 
www.sidel.com 
 
About Tetra Laval 
The Tetra Laval Group is focused on technologies for the efficient 
production, packaging and distribution of food. It consists of three 
independent industry groups, Tetra Pak, Sidel and DeLaval, all world 
leaders of their respective field of operations. The Group has 35,000 
employees, revenue in 2017 of EUR 13.9 billion and operations in more 
than 170 countries. More information can be found at www.tetralaval.com 
 
 
 
 
For further questions, please contact Mr Jörgen Haglind on 
jorgen.haglind@tetralaval.com or Ms Marina De Barros on 
marina.debarros@sidel.com.  


